

# St Joseph's School, Waroona

14 Millar Street, Waroona, WA, 6215 (PO Box 129, Waroona)

Telephone: (08) 9782 6500

admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au www.stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au

St Joey's Weekly

	Events
Friday 17 February	Jumping Joey's 3 Year Old Playgroup Starts @ 8:45 am STATE CENSUS DAY Uniform Infringement Notices will be issued from today
Monday 20 February	Assembly @ 1:40 pm (new day and time)
Tuesday 21 February	SHROVE TUESDAY Don't forget to order you canteen lunch for tomorrow including your year level.
Wednesday 22 February	ASH WEDNESDAY MASS @ 9 AM Canteen open for lunch orders Volunteers: Madison Odorisio, Tillie Stewart
Thursday 23 February	Noongar Waangkan with Brad Vitale Incursion School nurse onsite

Our mission is "to provide an affordable, quality Catholic education.'

St Joseph's School, as an integral part of the Waroona Catholic Community, is inspired by Christ's teachings. We endeavour to nurture all children to grow as confident, independent, life-long learners, enabling them to contribute to society with dignity, respect and a spirit of service.



Family/Medical Details: It is very important that all students and parent personal information is kept up to date. If your details or your emergency contact details have changed recently, please contact the school office to update them on admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au. If you child has a change in any previously reported medical conditions, please contact the school office ASAP.

### **School Uniforms:**

It has been awesome to see all our students looking so smart in their school uniforms. To assist families to continue our high standard, uniforms are available for purchase in the school office anytime. We are currently fully stocked in school socks so make sure your child is wearing them as per the Uniform and Grooming Guidelines. From Friday, 17 February, Uniform Infringement Notices will be issued to students for incorrect uniforms.

# **Allergies:**

We are an allergy aware school. Some of our students are allergic to nuts and nut products. We request that families refrain from sending anything that contains nuts in student lunch boxes. This includes muesli bars, peanut butter and Nutella. We thank you for your understanding on this very important matter.

## Term 1:

In Week 6, Monday, 6 March is a public holiday (Labour Day) and Tuesday, 7 March we have a Pupil Free Day. This means students have a 4 day extra long weekend!